
N O T I C E
TOWN OF IROQUOIS FALLS

HOLIDAY WASTE COLLECTION & LANDFILL 

SERVICES

Please be advised that waste collection services on Wednesday, December 

25, 2024, Christmas Day, will be picked up on Thursday, December 26, 

2024. All other collection days will remain as regularly scheduled.

Garbage collection will remain as regularly scheduled over the New Year’s 

Holiday.

Please be advised that the Nellie Lake Landfill will be closed Wednesday, 

December 25,Thursday, December 26, 2024, and Wednesday, January 1, 

2025, and open regular winter hours throughout the rest of the holidays.

Further information may be obtained by contacting the Public Works 

Department at 705-232-6391 or  publicworks@iroquoisfalls.com.

We wish all a safe and happy holiday season!

Dated this 16th day of December 2024

Stephen Poliquin, Director of Public Works
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